
BROWNSVILLE  PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
(BPAC) 

5 FALCON DRIVE 
BROWNSVILLE PA  15417 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
The Brownsville Parent Advisory Council (BPAC) is searching for an interested, 
hardworking, and dedicated parent to fill a vacancy on our council. 
 
Our purpose is to develop communication and awareness of Title I programs and to 
provide parents with resource materials and educate them to become involved as Title I 
parents. 
 
Requirements are attending monthly meetings as well as planning and attending 
workshops, assist with open house for National Education Week, assembling supply 
packets to be given to kindergarten children at the time of registration, in addition to 
many other activities. 
 
If you are interested in assisting the council, please complete the application form on the 
back side of this letter and return to Lana Konopka, at the address listed above.   
 
Representatives from the council will also be present at the open house in November to 
answer any and all questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
BROWNSVILLE PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (BPAC) 



NAME: HOME PHONE:

STREET: WORK PHONE:

CITY/STATE/ZIP: CELL PHONE:

E-MAIL: NUMBER OF SCHOOL AGED CHILDREN?

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL(S) YOUR CHILDREN ATTEND:

HOW DID YOU FIND OUT ABOUT THE PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL?

WHAT DO YOU THINK THE PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL DOES?

WHAT GROUPS DO YOU SUPPORT IN THE BROWNSVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT?

LIST OFFICES HELD:

WHAT GROUPS DO YOU SUPPORT OUT OF THE SCHOOL DISTRICT?

LIST OFFICES HELD:

BRIEF EXPLANATION OF WHY YOU WOULD LIKE TO REPRESENT THE B-PAC:

SIGNATURE: DATE:

Return completed form to Brownsville Area School District Or Fax to 724-785-4333
Attn:  Federal Programs Secretary
5 Falcon Drive
Brownsville PA  15417 8/2012

BROWNSVILLE PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (BPAC)
APPLICATION TO REPRESENT THE COUNCIL
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